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2021 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

PRESIDENT     John Pearce 

VICE PRESIDENT      Ronnie Brown 

SECRETARY      Zoey Chapman  

TREASURER     Pat Hogan 

CLUB CAPTAIN     Les Nicholson  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS  

    Paulette Lindley 

    Rick Pask 

    Steven Griffiths 

  

JANUARY 2022 FIXTURES  
 
SAT 1ST – New Years Day 
 
SUN 2ND - Single Stableford 
 

SAT 8TH 

Single Stroke – MONTHLY MEDAL 

Trophy Donor - Club 

 

SUN 9TH  - Single Stroke 

 

SAT 15TH 

SINGLE  Stableford  

Trophy Donor – Club 

 

SUN 16TH - Single Stableford 

 

SAT 22ND 

Single Stroke - Trophy Donor – Club 

 

SUN 23RD - Single Stroke 

 

WEDNESDAY 26TH 

Australia Day -  Par 3 Fun Day 

2 Person Ambrose 

10.00am Shotgun start 

 

FRIDAY 28TH - Scott Claridge 

Memorial Day (By invitation only) 
 

SAT 29TH 

2 Person Ambrose – 9.30 Shotgun 

start 
 

SUN 30TH – Single Stableford 
 

 

 

COVID UPDATE 

As of 17th December - proof of COVID – Vaccination will 

be REQUIRED for entry to our club house premises. 

Everyone attending our clubhouse must sign in and 

show our staff their green tick or hard copy of their 

covid certificate! 

Unvaccinated people can purchase take away food and 

drink to consume on the golf course and practice 

facilities. They cannot eat and drink in the pro shop, 

clubhouse and surrounds. 
 

 

CLOSING DAY  

Held on the 11th of December sponsored by Ray Russell.  A great day of 

golf was enjoyed with our winners on the day receiving fantastic 

prizes. Ray also provided tasty nibblie food after the days play 

Thank you Ray!!   

 
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Our Club recently held a Multi Draw Xmas Raffle with over 30 

generously donated prizes from many local businesses in Calliope & 

Gladstone. A huge thank you to Debbie Lindley for all her hard work 

approaching these businesses and presenting a very successful raffle 

raising $1072.00. 

 

Our committee and staff would like to wish all our members  

A very Merry Christmas and a healthy and prosperous New Year 

                                                  


